
 Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University 
                        Kashmere Gate, Delhi - 110403  

 
 

No.: IPU/JR(Aff)/MAIT/2008/1339              Dated:01.10.2008 
 

 

 

The Director/Principal 

Maharaja Agrasen Institute of Technology 

Sector-22, Rohini, Delhi - 110085 

 

Sir, 
 

Kindly refer to our letter No: IPU/JR(Aff)/MAIT/2008/1310 dated 25.08.08 

vide which we had intimated about the two conditions to be fulfilled by Maharaja 

Agrasen Institute of Technology (MAIT) as indicated by Board of Affiliation in its 

37
th

 Meeting. Your esteemed institution has neither obtained clearance from 

Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India nor taken any 

permission from the University to proceed further in this matter.  

 Your attention is invited to the basic stipulations of Memorandum of 

Understanding as brought out in the proposal for such collaboration as submitted 

by you which was placed before the Academic Council in its meeting held on 1
st
 

May, 2008. According to this, admission brochures and advertisements were to be 

approved by the University and printed / issued by MAIT at their cost (copy 

enclosed). On the contrary the said institute has without taking any approval of the 

University, advertised and published the admission brochures for such 

collaboration. Under these circumstances, the University does not own any 

responsibility for the admission being made by you in this programme.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

     Sd/- 

Dr. Suchitra Kumar 

Joint Registrar 

 
No.: IPU/JR(Aff)/MAIT/2009/1383-1384                      Dated:09.01.2009 

N.O.O. - For kind information and appropriate action. 

1. The Regional Officer, All India Council for Technical Education, NWRO, 

Chandigarh 

2.  The Member Secretary, AICTE, 7th Floor, Chander Lok Building, Janpath, 

New Delhi-110001. 

 

     Sd/- 
Dr. Suchitra Kumar 

Joint Registrar 
 


